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16th June 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Pre-School Children 
 

I hope you are well.  In my letter dated 19th May you were asked to confirm whether or not you 

wanted a place for your child in Pre-School when it reopened at the beginning of June.  Since 

then we have been operating as a ‘bubble’ from 11.45am to 2.45pm, Monday to Friday. 
 

We have space for a very small number of additional children to join the existing bubble from 

Monday 22nd June.  This would be for the full five sessions.  If demand exceeds capacity, then 

priority will be given according to the following criteria: 

 

 Children of essential workers (who are returning to work and there is no other adult in 

the household to provide care) 

 Vulnerable children 

 Children who are due to start school in September 

 

Please respond by email to the School Office by 3pm tomorrow, 17th June, including details of 

how the above criteria apply. 
 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your hard work in supporting your 

children’s learning at home during this period.  The staff very much enjoy looking at the 

photographs you are sending in.  
 

If you have any questions, please email me or Mrs Covill via the School Office. 
 

Best wishes 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 
 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
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